
 

24 Hours World Championships 

Albi - 18th and 19th October 2025 
 

Pre-registration request for the ‘OPEN’ competition 
- Conditions – 

 

Around 400 male and female athletes selected by IAU member federations will take part in the 24-
hours World Championships. 

The IAU and the French Athletics Federation (FFA), have approved our request for the participation 
of approximately 40 athletes in the ‘OPEN’ race. 

The number of entries for the ‘OPEN’ competition will be directly linked to the number of athletes 
entered by the federations. ‘OPEN’ entries will only be validated after the 1st of September 2025, 
the closing date for federations' final entries. 

A waiting list will be drawn up according to the date on which the application is sent and the 
performances achieved in 2023, 2024 and 2025 in officially measured 24-hours competitions. 

 

Minimum performances for pre-registration 

Men 200 km and Women 180 km 
To register on the waiting list, please complete and return the ‘pre-registration 

request’ form. Payment will be made only at the time of final registration. 

 

French athletes must be licensed with the FFA and foreign athletes must submit the P.P.S. at the 
time of registration - website https://pps.athle.fr/. 

Registration fee 120 €. The closing meal is included in the registration fee for the athlete. Meals 
for accompanying persons will be proposed on reservation at the time of registration. 

Of course, we know how difficult it is to plan your training for such a competition without the 
certainty of being able to take part, but the ‘OPEN’ competition is an exemption that we have 
obtained from the IAU. 

In order to anticipate travel and reduce costs, we will transmit decisions as early as possible, 
depending on the date of application and selection criteria. 

 

Messages or requests for further information should be sent to: didier.thiriot2@orange.fr  


